Jamuary 27th, 1969,

Brett Sharsnou,
2L Route 340
Sparkill, N.Y. 10976

Dear Brett:

T enjoyed hearing from you and knowing
of your interest in being a veterinarian,

I would be very happy to have you visit
me at the Hospital when you are in the Zoo,
however, you must understand that many times we
are extremely busy and I would not be able to
spend a great deal of time with you,

Neverthless, I am sure that we could
arrange to show you our Hospital facilities
and if we are working on some interesting
cases at the time would be happy to have you
observe what we are doing.

Please let me know several days in advance

when you are planning to be at the Zoo so that
I can plan my schedule accordingly.

Most sincerely,

cPa/MC Charles P, Gandal
Veterinarian






